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1.0 Introduction 
 
1.1 In October 2007, the Scrutiny Board commented on the draft strategic outcomes and 

improvement priorities to be included in the new Leeds Strategic Plan 2008-2011.  
 
1.2 The Board asked to see the revised draft in order to see how its comments had been 

taken into account. This was presented to the Board in January 2008. 
 
1.3 In October, Members also expressed an interest in the indicators and targets which 

would form the next level of detail for implementing the plan.  
 
1.4 The attached report sets out the current position and timetable for developing the 

Plan. 
 
2.0 Recommendation 
 
2.1 The Scrutiny Board is recommended to note the current position with regard to the 

development of the Leeds Strategic Plan 2008-2011. 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected:  
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